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Madison Heiser

From: Madison Heiser
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2020 11:53 AM
To: Madison Heiser
Subject: Appeal Letter to City if Victoria Short Term Rental Letter - 704 Robleda Crescent

From: Thaddeus Monckton   
Sent: March 18, 2020 5:28 PM 
To: str@victoria.ca 
Subject: Appeal Letter to City if Victoria Short Term Rental Letter - 704 Robleda Crescent 
 
March 18, 2020 
 
NOTICE OF LETTER OF APPEAL - CITY OF VICTORIA AND AIR BNB 704 ROBLEDA CRES. 
 
City of Victoria 
Attn-City Clerk and Kim Ferris and Mayor of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC, V8W 1P6 
Legislative and Regulatory SERVICES  Department 
 
This is a formal letter of appeal denying and disagreeing with your rejection of our application for continuing to 
offer Air BNB Services and other rental opportunities in our home located at 704 Robleda Crescent. Victoria 
BC.  (THIS SHORT TERM RENTAL DOES NOT OCCUPY AN ENTIRE SELF CONTAINED DWELLING 
UNIT). 
 
Our short term and long term rental occupies part of our home and is completely connected to our home as per 
the floorplans I have provided.  Guests have a suite type of living area in our home where they can spend their 
time as well as in the rest of our home in media rooms, music rooms, gymnasium, garage, kitchens living and 
dining rooms and storage.  It is not designed as a self contained suite but rather is an extension of the home fully 
connected with all utilities under one roof and one water and power bill etc. 
 
We use the additional living space for Air BNB, both short and long term rentals, for our families from out of 
town and for our grown children and the areas are used a lot when we are away since we travel 4-6 months of 
the year out of country so as the operator I am away as your letter stated for my work outside of Victoria. 
 
We cooperated and allowed two city workers to enter my home and take photos and I showed them all of our 
shared areas and they took photos and it is very clean and obvious that THIS SHORT TERM RENTAL DOES 
NOT OCCUPY AN ENTIRE SELF CONTAINED DWELLING UNIT.  
 
We do qualify and we expect to be issued the licence and we plan to operate under the guidelines as we have 
been all along and we feel that this is harassment by the city of Victoria and expect to be treated as taxpayers 
and citizens of this city with all of our rights and privileges as homeowners and residents of Victoria. 
 
I thank you in advance for the issuance of the new business licence. 
 
Thaddeus Monckton, Operator 
 



2

Thaddeus K. Monckton  
 

 
  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 
































